
 

 

WAYNE COUNTY ASSESSOR’S OFFICE  

HOMESTEAD/DISABILITY EXEMPTION  

APPLICATION SCHEDULE 

 

Wayne County Assessor Eric L. Hodges, will be at the Wayne County Senior Citizen 
Centers to assist those property owners that are eligible to sign up for the $20,000 
Assessed Valuation Homestead Exemption.  Property owners that have been a resident 
of West Virginia for the two calendar years previous to this calendar year, and have 
lived on the property for six consecutive months are eligible for this benefit provided that 
they are 65 years of age on or before June 30, 2016.  Property owners that are totally 
and permanently disabled and have proof of their disability may apply regardless of 
age.  If a property owner has previously signed up for the Exemption, there is no need 
to re-apply unless they have moved. 
 

APPLICATION SCHEDULE 

HOURS 10:45 AM to 1:00 PM 

    

  Stepptown Center  July 9 

     Westmoreland Center  July 16  Buffalo Center July 30  

     Fort Gay Center   July 23  Wayne Center August 6 
   

 

 

You may also apply at the Assessor's office between July 1 and December 1, 2015.  
Our office is open 8AM to 4PM Monday through Friday, except Thursdays when the 
hours are 8AM to 7PM.  If there are individuals that are physically unable to travel either 
to the Assessor's Office, or one of the Senior Centers, you may call the Office at 272-
6349, and arrange for the Assessor to visit your home and complete the necessary 
forms.   
 

Mr. Hodges states that the savings to eligible persons will be approximately $250 for 
the 2015 tax year.  If you have any questions regarding your eligibility for the 
Homestead Exemption, please call 272-6349. 

 

For Real Estate, apply at the Assessor’s Real Estate Office, 620 Hendricks 
Street.   
 
For Personal Property (Mobile Homes) apply in the Assessor’s Office, 
Room 105 in the Courthouse.   


